
 

 
Dear Neighbours, 
 
Please find an update below from the FCCA board of Directors and community 
partners. 
 

• INFORMATION OPEN HOUSE - Your local volunteer fire department needs 
you! 

SATURDAY NOVEMBER 18 

Oliver's Landing Community Centre parking lot 

10 am to Noon 

and 

Britannia Beach Fire Hall 

1 pm to 3 pm 

 

• GREEN BIN RETURNS TO FURRY CREEK 
Several of our neighbors have voiced the need for the Green Bin to return to 
Furry Creek in lieu of the warmer weather we have had. 
The bin is slated to return over the next couple of days. 
Thank you to Tony Rainbow and the SLRD. 

 

• FINE PEACE HOLIDAY RECEPTION 
A proposed holiday reception by Fine Peace is on the cards, please look out 
for an upcoming invitation. The proposed timing is within the first 2 weeks of 
December from 4 - 7pm. 
More information and confirmation to follow. 



 

• BOARD MINUTES AND DIRECTION 
As a board we have been working to find our footing and set the direction for 
the 
coming year and beyond. Attached you will find BoD Meeting minutes from Oct 
16 
and finance report. 
 
Unfortunately we have been functioning without a secretary and we also 
recently 
had another director resign,  so we are actively looking for volunteers to 
join 
our board. 
 
Near Term activities and focus areas of the board are: 
 
- FCCA Website - we are focused on finalizing and inviting our community to  
engage with FCCA via a website being built by a volunteer community 
member. 
 
- Open Spaces - Build a process with the SLRD and Tony Rainbow with a 
liaison 
focused on monitoring and keeping scopes of work adhered to. Part of this is 
also  
ensure areas like Stonegate gets included into roadside maintenance and 
areas  
around Olivers Landing gets the correct treatment 
 
- Lamp post maintenance - we will be mapping the state of each lamp post in 
Furry 
Creek and any deficiencies so we are ensured uninterrupted light and a safe 
and  
clean environment. 
 
- Miller Cap liaison - this is to bring awareness to the debris and water which 
repeatedly 
flows onto the main road from Logging road and discuss the process to get it 
remediated 
and repaired. 
 
- Sidewalks - In the new year we will begin a similar process to the lamp post  
project to ensure our sidewalks are safe and not an eyesore. 
 
- We intend to build a budget process for both the lamp post and 
sidewalk maintenance,  



and discuss the financial aspects with the SLRD and Tony Rainbow and 
subsequently update our members and community on next steps and 
process 
 
- The Board will meet once informally in December before a Board meeting in 
January. 
 
Stay well and safe as we enter the holiday season. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Peter Jakobsen and your Board of Directors 
Chair, FCCA 

 


